
 

Dear Parents, 

This week we have been learning about Shrove Tuesday and Lent, we have    

discussed the traditions of Lent and as a class we will be taking part in           

challenges over the next 40 days.  The Lent Challenge is set by the Diocese of 

Ely;  

‘Lent Challenge 2020 is about the planet, creation and life, and how we act as stewards of 

God’s World. Viewed from space, the earth is seen as a beautiful blue planet, full of life and 

diversity. It is a great gift and as people, we are stewards of the planet for all life forms living 

and inhabiting the earth, on land, in sea and air. It is undoubtedly under threat in 2020, and 

there are significant groups who are working tirelessly to make sure we take steps to save 

the planet from pollution and misuse. Many of these groups are children and young people, 

who have a voice in so many ways.’ 

In Hedgehog class we are going to be doing daily acts of kindness that focus on 

looking after our world and those that live in it.  Some of our challenges will re-

quire support from home and these will be our home learning for the weeks up 

until Easter. We will send out weekly updates of the challenges and asking for 

help when required too but here are of few examples of what we will be doing: 

 Recycling more 

 No new paper day 

 Litter pick 

 Reusing items for craft 

 Toy swap 

 Saving water 

 Making compost bottles 

 Saving electricity 

 Planting a tree 

 Reducing food waste 

 Upcycling old resources 

 Supporting local charities 

We look forward to sharing with you all the wonderful challenges that the         

children take part in, Hedgehog Class Team. 
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